
TOWN OF JAMESTOWN
NOTICE FOR
 PUBLIC INFORMATION SESSION 
STATISTICAL REVALUATION PROCESS  
Jamestown Town Hall 
Town Council Chambers 
93 Narragansett Avenue 
Monday, April 22, 2019
6:00 P.M.





	

Notice is hereby given that a public information session will be held on Monday, April 22, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. at the Jamestown Town Hall Rosamond A. Tefft Council Chambers at 93 Narragansett Avenue. Town Administrator Andrew E. Nota, Tax Assessor Christine Brochu, and Vision Government Solutions Project Manager Steve Ferreira will review the following topics:

· Current Statistical Revaluation of Property as of December 31, 2018
· Statutory Requirements for Revaluations and Taxation
· Vision Government Solutions Analysis Methods
· Value Shifts in Jamestown and Statewide  

Individual assessments will not be discussed

Public Information Session Notice is posted at the Jamestown Philomenian Library, 26 North Road; Jamestown Town Hall, 93 Narragansett Avenue; Jamestown Police Station, 250 Conanicus Avenue; and online at www.jamestownri.gov. 


This public session location is accessible to the physically challenged. If communications assistance is needed or other accommodations to ensure equal participation, please call 1-800-745-5555, via facsimile at 401-423-7230, or by email to cfernstrom@jamestownri.net not less than three (3) business days prior to the session.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]


Advertisement in the Jamestown Press April 18th edition as a Block Ad  

Page 1 of 1

image1.emf
 


oleObject1.bin
[image: image1.png]






